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With respect to Secretary of State request for additional technology funding, I beleive 

the existing web site and thus its budget is adequate. 

 

The state has a long history of trying to upgrade technology, only to fail wasting 

money, changing vendors etc.  Look at ODMV technology failures as an example.   

 

The state apparently does a poor job of selecting and monitoring technology vendors.  

Fix this first.  


